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Hector Garcia
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Dear Mr. Garcia:

The Southwest Voter Registration Education Project
research department has received additional data this past
week on the November 7 Texas elections. This additional data
has necessitated the modification of some of the election -
results reported in our study, Mexican American Voting in
the 1978 Texas General Election, which was made available
at the MAD convention.

Enclosed you will find a more up-to-date version of the
report.

We hope that this report will be of use to you, and that
the modification has not caused any inconvenience.

Sincerely,

Choco Gonzalez Meza
Research Director
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